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Evidence-Based Interventions for Students with Learning and Behavioral
Challenges Richard J. Morris 2008-01-14 This book assembles into one volume
summaries of school-based intervention research that relates to those who deal
on a regular basis with the growing body of students having high-incidence
learning disabilities and/or behavior disorders: special educators, school
psychologists, and clinical child psychologists. Chapter authors begin with an
overview of their topic followed by a brief section on historical perspectives
before moving on to the main section – a critical discussion of empirically
based intervention procedures. In those instances where evidence-based
prescriptions can legitimately be made, authors discuss best practices and the
conditions (e.g., classroom environment, teacher expertise) under which these
practices are most effective. A final section deals with policy issues.
Careers in Child Care Marjorie Eberts 2007-09-17 NURTURE A SUCCESSFUL CAREER BY
CARING FOR CHILDREN! Careers in child care are tremendously rewarding; it is
also a field with diverse opportunities. In order to decide what job route is
best for you, you need to begin with a clear plan: What will you specialize in?
Do you need an advanced degree or certificate? How will you find the right
place for you? Careers in Child Care has the answers. Here, you’ll discover all
the information you need to find a satisfying and secure job doing what you
love. Whether you want to work in a daycare center, become a nanny, or be a
youth-league coach, this guide will help you: Clearly understand your various
career options Key in on the specialty most suited for you—from in-home child
care to pediatrics to child welfare Know what to expect when you start out Find
the education and training you’ll need to stay ahead of the competition
Familiarize yourself with current salaries, benefits, and the best job
prospects
Reflective Playwork Jacky Kilvington 2018-01-11 In a world where we are ever
seeking to protect our children and to encourage their educational progress, it
is often overlooked that the need for play is as important as the need for food
and sleep. Drawing on playwork methodology, theory and practice, this
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extensively revised new edition of Reflective Playwork recognises that play is
a need for all, and seeks to encourage the provision of time and space for all
children to freely enjoy its benefits. Encouraging a greater understanding of
play from a child's perspective and ways in which any adult can support and
enhance play, it covers: playwork principles, the playwork approach, reflective
practice and values, play theory, the child and their welfare and spaces for
play. This edition has a greater focus on putting playwork theory into practice
to address the needs of all those who work with children and play. Using more
stories and case studies from real life situations and a wider range of
settings including schools, children's centres, voluntary organisations and
play therapy, Jacky Kilvington and Ali Wood help readers identify how to use
the playwork approach and engage in reflective practice whoever and wherever
they are. New and updated for this edition: - Key questions, reflection
opportunities and further reading suggestions have been updated to include the
latest research, terminology and current concerns for children and young
people; - an updated glossary highlighting key playwork terminology; - a new
chapter on playable spaces; - a new chapter on applying the playwork approach
in other professions in the children's and continuing professional development;
- a wider look at play and playwork across the Western world; - a renewed focus
on showing links between playwork practice and other types of practice. Written
in an accessible style, Reflective Playwork is approachable for foundation and
undergraduate level students and above as well as practitioners.
The Sensible Sleep Solution Sarah Blunden 2012 Are you uncomfortable with the
thought of controlled crying? Unwilling to share your bed with your baby for
months in an effort to sleep? Parents need facts about infant sleep and
development - up-to-date information based on evidence rather than myths, old
wives' tales and opinions. The Sensible Sleep Solution is a moderate approach,
providing month-to-month advice to guide you through your baby's first year and
establish good sleeping habits that can last a lifetime. The Sensible Sleep
Solution and the COTSS techniques outlined in this book have been devised and
successfully used for many years by Dr Sarah Blunden in her sleep clinic and by
Angie Willcocks in her psychology practice. Sarah has experience researching
and working with families to diagnose and treat children's sleep problems.
Angie's area of interest and expertise is with new parents, helping them to
adjust to life with children. Sarah and Angie wrote this book to meet a need
they saw in their day-to-day work with parents - the need for a sensible,
middle-of-the-road approach to establishing healthy sleep habits in the first
year of life.
Week by Week: Plans for Documenting Children's Development Barbara Ann Nilsen
2022-04-08 Nilsen's WEEK BY WEEK: PLANS FOR DOCUMENTING CHILDREN'S DEVELOPMENT,
8th Edition helps pre-service and in-service teachers manage detailed
documentation of student development and achievement while attending to the
other functions necessary to keep children safe and actively involved in
learning. This all-purpose guide provides a concrete, systematic plan for
recording each child's growth in all developmental areas. It also presents
observation methods, reviews principles of child development as a framework for
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observation and applies appropriate practice to authentic assessment. NAEYC
standards and Developmentally Appropriate Practices and learning objectives are
integrated throughout. Real-life anecdotes, practical tips, observation forms
with clear instructions and step-by-step guidelines make this a valuable
resource for teachers in training and practicing professionals. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
Child Development Dehart 2000
Handbook of Research on the Education of Young Children Bernard Spodek
2014-01-27 The Handbook of Research on the Education of Young Children, Second
Edition is an essential reference on research in early childhood education not
only in the United States but throughout the world. It provides a comprehensive
overview of important contemporary issues and the information necessary to make
judgments about these issues. The field has changed significantly since the
publication of the first edition of this Handbook in 1993, creating a need for
an update. The Handbook of Research on the Education of Young Children, Second
Edition is thus focused on research conducted over the past decade or so. The
volume is organized in four parts: *Early Childhood Education and Child
Development. New in this edition: moral development; the development of
creativity. *Early Childhood Educational Curriculum. New in this edition:
movement or dance education; the education of linguistically and culturally
diverse children. *Foundations of Early Childhood Educational Policy. New in
this edition: childhood poverty; the education of bilingual children. *Research
and Evaluation Strategies for Early Childhood Education. New in this edition:
doing historical research in early childhood education; postmodern and feminist
orientations. The Handbook of Research on the Education of Young Children,
Second Edition makes the expanding knowledge base related to early childhood
education readily available and accessible. It is a valuable tool for all who
work and study in the field.
Understanding Child Development Rosalind Charlesworth 2016-01-01 UNDERSTANDING
CHILD DEVELOPMENT, 10th Edition, introduces pre-service and inservice teachers
to the unique qualities of young children from infants to age eight, and
demonstrates how to work with each child in ways that correspond with their
developmental level, and their social and cultural environment. Now organized
into 15 chapters, the book includes learning theories and research as well as
information about the importance of play and technology in a young child's
learning process. Learning objectives and specific NAEYC Program Standards,
Accreditation Criteria, and Developmentally Appropriate Practices (DAP) are
highlighted at the beginning of each chapter. Other topics covered include
readiness, assessment, working with children and families from diverse
cultures, working with children with special needs, and the early stages of
reading, writing, and general cognitive development. Throughout the text, reallife examples and anecdotes bring theory and research to life Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
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Creative Activities and Curriculum for Young Children Mary Mayesky 2014-01-01
CREATIVE ACTIVITIES AND CURRICULUM FOR YOUNG CHILDREN, 11th Edition, is filled
with fun, creative, and easy-to implement activities for young children. You'll
be encouraged to exercise your own creativity as well as learn how to help
young children do the same. Hundreds of activities, up-to-date research,
recipes, finger plays, information on how to select children's books, and more
make this book an invaluable resource for you and others planning to work
creatively with children across the curriculum. This is a book you'll want to
use throughout your professional career. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
The Effect of Tropical Sunlight on the Development of Bones of Children in
Puerto Rico Alice Channing 1934
Child M-Series Gabriela Martorell 2012-10-26 CHILD — Built by RESEARCH.
Grounded in SCHOLARSHIP. Powered by CONNECT. CHILD is part of an integrated
learning solution with Connect, SmartBook, and Milestones, designed to help
students learn how biology, psychology, and social forces influence child and
adolescent development. CHILD combines a commitment to scholarly content,
critical thinking, and real-life application of theory with a visually engaging
and dynamic, interactive format. Paired with the dynamic digital offerings of
CHILD is a contemporary textbook design which stems from research on student
study habits, learning behaviors, and reader expectations. McGraw-Hill
Education conducted in-depth surveys and focus groups with students to
understand what makes their reading and learning experiences more engaging,
memorable, and enjoyable. We observed students and faculty in classes. We then
interviewed instructors to identify their biggest challenges and find out how a
completely different way to deliver content could help to overcome those
challenges. Students want visually appealing course materials with interactive
pedagogy, an integrated approach, and relevant content geared to different
learning styles. Faculty told us they want a way to engage their students
without compromising academic quality. Portable, multimodal, and visual — CHILD
offers a dynamic learning experience designed for today’s students.
Children John W. Santrock 2003
The Theory of Stages in Cognitive Development Jean Piaget 1969
Children John W. Santrock 2019 Connecting research and results. As a master
teacher John Santrock connects students to current research and real-world
application, helping students see how developmental psychology plays a role in
their own lives and future careers. Through an integrated, personalized digital
learning program, students gain the insight they need to study smarter and
improve performance -- Provided by the publisher.
New Careers for the Disadvantaged in Human Service 1970
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Counseling Children and Adolescents in Schools Robyn S. Hess 2011-11-29
Counseling Children and Adolescents in Schools is a text and practice and
application guide designed to help aspiring school psychologists and counselors
gain the necessary theoretical background and skill set to work effectively
with youth in schools. The dual focus on school counselors and school
psychologists provides students a broader view of the different mental health
professionals in the schools, with an emphasis on collaboration. This
interdisciplinary text can be used across pre-practica, practica, and other
school-based field experiences.
Glencoe The Developing Child, Student Edition McGraw-Hill Education 2015-04-01
Brain Training for Babies: Teach Yourself Fergus Lowe 2011-05-27 Kick-start
your baby's progress in life with this brilliant source of games, exercises and
ideas, all of which have been proven to improve your child's intellectual
development. It uses cutting-edge research, delivered by an author team which
includes a leading child psychologist and a mother of two, to give you
unparalleled insight into the miracle of your baby's mind and what really works
to enhance it (and what doesn't). There are hundreds of 'brain training' games
for you to try out with your baby, boosting everything from their language to
their physical development, in a book which is fun, but stress-free, and
essential reading for any and every parent interested in self-development both their own and that of their children.
Introduction to Maternity and Pediatric Nursing Gloria Leifer 2014-09-11 The
seventh edition of this textbook for nursing undergraduates "encompasses the
core aspects of evidence-based maternal-child nursing in health and illness,
incorporating updates in clinical care and technology."--Page xi.
Stressed Out! Mary Anne Richey 2021-10-08 Stressed Out!: Solutions to Help Your
Child Manage and Overcome Stress is an easy-to-read guide for parents to help
their children understand stress, its effects on kids' day-to-day lives, and
how to handle it. The book suggests stress management solutions that can be
implemented by even the busiest parents and kids, focusing on a variety of
common stressful situations that are grouped according to three
categories—school, family, or environmental. Strategies include sample
dialogues parents can use in conversation with their child and activities to
help children gain insight and understanding into the nature of their stress,
such as worksheets, role-play scenarios, or children's stories. Designed for
maximum accessibility, parents and their children can immediately apply and
reinforce the solutions. Inherent in each chapter is the underlying
understanding that stress in children is very individual and solutions need to
be individualized to fit the circumstances and personality of each child. 2018
NAGC Book of the Year Award Winner
Child Development John W. Santrock 2021 "Child Development provides extensive
learning connections throughout the chapters. This text has benefited from the
involvement of one or more leading experts on diversity to ensure that it
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provides students with current, accurate, sensitive information related to
diversity in children's development"-Linking Parents to Play Therapy Deborah Killough-McGuire 2013-06-17 Linking
Parents to Play Therapy is a practical guide containing essential information
for play therapists. It includes coverage of legal and medical issues,
pragmatic assignments for parents, guidelines for working with angry and
resistant parents, a listing of state protective and advocacy agencies, and
tips for working with managed care. Combining theoretical understanding with a
variety of techniques, this book makes working with parents possible,
practical, and productive.
Biehler Im Child Develop an Intro Biehler 1976-01-01
Reflective Practice in Child and Youth Care Donicka Budd 2020-01-28 A unique
manual to the discipline, Reflective Practice in Child and Youth Care addresses
the need for distinct models of reflective practice across all Child and Youth
Care (CYC) sectors. This seminal work contextualizes the history of reflective
practice and provides readers with the necessary tools to develop their own
approach to reflective practice. Special topics and key concepts include
reflective practice theory, the mindfulness-reflection connection, and
transformative learning techniques. Aligned with the CYC Code of Ethics and the
CYC Competencies of Professionalism, this book promotes self-awareness and
critical self-reflection through case studies, end-of chapter discussion
questions, reflective writing templates, and self-assessment exercises.
Fostering reflective methods and self-care strategies that can be used in
practicums and professional settings, this unique workbook is an essential
resource for students at any stage of a college or university program in child
and youth care. FEATURES: - Connects to concepts that are covered across child
and youth care program courses, strengthening student comprehension - Provides
exercises that range in content and depth to ensure student engagement
throughout the completion of the textbook
Student Study Guide to accompany Child Development John Santrock 2005-12-12
The Development of Attachment and Affiliative Systems Robert Emde 2013-04-18
The "Development of Attachment and Affiliative Systems" was selected as the
topic for a three-day workshop held at Estes Park, Colorado, in May, 1980. The
papers which resulted from this effort not only reflect a recent intensity of
research in this area, but also highlight a mounting need for ask ing questions
across disciplines and for integrating theories. The sponsor of the workshop
was the Developmental Psychobiology Research Group (DPRG) of the Department of
Psychiatry, University of Colorado Medical School, a group which itself is
interdisciplinary and which has met regularly since 1969 to criticize research,
ask questions, and discuss findings. In 1974, the Group was awarded an
endowment fund by the Grant Foundation after a request for a proposal initiated
by Philip Sapir and Douglas Bond. The aims of this fund are to facilitate the
research of young investigators, to encourage new research, and to provide seed
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money for collaborative ventures. Much of what is reported here results from
that support. Thus, happily, not only are the contributions timely by virtue of
converging on an important topic, but they also commemorate more than five
years of Grant Foundation support. Once the topic was chosen, a small number of
guests were invited to participate. The papers of Timiras, Sackett, Konner, and
Lamb represent dif fering perspectives from neurobiology, primatology, cultural
anthropology, and social psychology.
Social Withdrawal, inhibition, and Shyness in Childhood Kenneth H. Rubin
2014-02-25 Psychologists of varying theoretical persuasions have long held that
social experiences are critical to normal developmental trajectories and that
the lack of such experiences is worthy of compensatory attention. Surprisingly,
however, little empirical attention has been directed to the study of the
psychological significance of social solitude for children. In an effort to
shed new light on the meanings and developmental course of social solitude in
childhood, a group of esteemed scholars from Europe and North America was
invited to share and exchange information. An international audience of
researchers actively involved in the study of social withdrawal and social
inhibition or shyness in childhood was led in discussion by the scholars whose
chapters are published in this volume. The editors hope that this offering
stimulates continuing efforts to better understand the developmental meanings,
causes, and courses of this childhood social dysfunction.
Child Development John W. Santrock 2004 In this topically organized
introduction to child development, John Santrock balances the content
instructors want with the and pedagogy students need. Child Development 9th
edition continues Santrock's tradition of presenting cutting edge research and
offering strong, integrated coverage of culture, ethnicity and gender, and
school related issues. An expert consultant reviewed each chapter to ensure
that the latest research is reflected. For students, the text's highly praised
pedagogical system has been enhanced to improve understanding of how all of the
material fits together.
Developing a Child Services Resource Guide Karen Zimmerman 1989
The Blustery Day Teddy Slater 2001-07-31 Finally, a practical way for parents
to help children develop early reading skills! This unique book series gives
parents an opportunity to help their children learn how to read—as they share
the books together. The books are easy to use: On the left-hand pages, a
passage appears for parents to read out loud to their children. This passage
contains age-appropriate sight words that have been identified as crucial for
reading development. The sight words are highlighted in red so that the child
can see them in context. On the right –hand page, a short passage appears with
the same sight words. By recognizing the sight words introduced earlier, the
child, with practice, will be able to read the passage and continue the story.
Child Development Laura E. Levine 2013-07-31 With its hallmark active learning
approach, the second edition of this topically-organized text is the most
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interactive introduction to child development today. Dynamic learning
activities in each chapter invite students to forge a personal connection to
the latest topics shaping the field, including neuroscience, diversity,
culture, play, and media. Using innovative pedagogy, Child Development: An
Active Learning Approach reveals a wide-range of real-world applications for
research and theory, creating an engaging learning experience that equips
students with tools they can use long after the class ends.
Solution-Focused Play Therapy Elizabeth Kjellstrand Hartwig 2020-11-17
Solution-Focused Play Therapy is an essential text that blends the process of
play therapy with solution-focused therapy. With a focus on child strengths and
resources, this book identifies key concepts and principles in solution-focused
play therapy (SFPT). The author provides neurobiological and developmental
support for SFPT and guidance on how practitioners can transition from using a
non-directive approach to a more directive and activity-based approach based on
the developmental needs of the child. Chapters describe the 12 basic skills
needed for employing this approach with children of all ages and their
families. Harnessing a strengths-oriented approach, the author presents
expressive ways to use key SFPT techniques, including the miracle question,
scaling, finding exceptions, and end-of-session feedback. Clinicians will come
away from the book with a suite of interventions, strategies, handouts, and
forms that can be employed with children of all ages and their families, from
strength-based assessment and treatment planning to the final celebration
session.
Encyclopedia of Infant and Early Childhood Development 2020-03-13 Encyclopedia
of Infant and Early Childhood Development, Second Edition, provides a
comprehensive entry point into the existing literature on child development in
the fields of psychology, genetics, neuroscience and sociology. Featuring 171
chapters, across 3 volumes, this work helps readers understand these
developmental changes, when they occur, why they occur, how they occur, and the
factors that influence development. Although some medical information is
included, the emphasis lies mainly in normal growth, primarily from a
psychological perspective. Comprehensive and in-depth scholarly articles cover
theoretical, applied and basic science topics, providing an interdisciplinary
approach. All articles have been completely updated, making this resource ideal
for a wide range of readers, including advanced undergraduate and graduate
students, researchers and clinicians in developmental psychology, medicine,
nursing, social science and early childhood education. Cutting-edge content
that cover the period of neonates to age three Organized alphabetically by
topic for ease of reference Provides in-depth scholarly articles, covering
theoretical, applied and basic science Includes suggested readings at the end
of each article
McGraw-Hill Education 500 Review Questions for the MCAT: Behavioral Sciences
Koni S. Christensen 2016-07-08 500 ways to pass the Behavioral Sciences section
of the new MCAT! Intensive practice + detailed answer explanations—the best way
to sharpen skills and prepare for the exam In anticipation of the fully revised
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2015 MCAT, 500 Review Questions for the MCAT: Behavioral Sciences has been
updated to comprehensively cover the biology portion of the Psychological,
Social, and Biological Foundations of Behavior section. This book provides the
problem-solving practice you need to take the exam with confidence. 500
questions organized by subject Thoroughly reviews the topics covered by this
new MCAT section Complete explanations to every question given in the answer
key
A Practical Guide to Autism Fred R. Volkmar 2009-08-17 Autism is in the public
spotlight now more than ever as new research and information appears almost
daily. Although in many ways this is a positive development it also presents
challenges to families and practitioners who want to keep up with the latest
developments and are left to sift through new information by themselves to see
what is credible and relevant for them.Each of us needs a personal research
assistant who can determine which information we need to pay attention to and
let us know how it might affect our daily work and the children we are living
with or serve. Since we each don’t have our own research assistants on staff, I
am delighted to recommend this wonderful book by Fred Volkmar and Lisa Wiesner.
Both of these talented professional leaders have combined their scientific
skills and understanding of the field with great practical experience and ideas
about how research can be translated into clinical practice. The result is a
book that provides the best and most comprehensive information about recent
scientific developments and a splendid practical guide for how they are being
implemented and what we are learning in the process. The issues are presented
in all of their complexity but translated into language that is clear, direct,
and easy to follow. The format also lends itself to understanding the complex
issues and their implications through excellent charts, question and answer
sections, and chapters that vary from describing diagnostic issues to stating
very specifically how to expand and evaluate the services one is receiving. The
comprehensive references and lists of additional resources also add greatly to
the overall package. As a professional dedicated to understanding scientific
advances and helping families and teachers to utilize them most effectively, I
am very pleased to have an ally like this book available. I am very grateful to
the authors for providing a very credible, practical, and relevant addition to
our field to help the many advocates and family practitioners to better
understand the exciting new developments and how they can be implemented in our
day to day work. Those taking the time to read through this superb volume will
find it time well spent that pays back dividends in many different ways.
—FOREWORD by Gary B. Mesibov, Ph.D., Professor and Director of TEACCH,
Treatment and Education of Autistic and Related Communication Handicapped
Children University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill
The No-Cry Nap Solution: Guaranteed Gentle Ways to Solve All Your Naptime
Problems Elizabeth Pantley 2009-12-31 Winner of Disney’s iParenting Media Award
for Best Product “Easy naptime solutions that really work--without any tears.”
Kathy Lynn, President, Parenting Today “Naps: Children need them. Parents want
them. Here are the tools to make them happen.” Maureen A. Doolan Boyle,
Executive Director, MOST (Mothers of Supertwins), Inc. Does your child: nap
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only in your arms, a sling, a swing, or the car? require elaborate rituals
before sleeping? get fussy, act cranky, or have tantrums due to lack of sleep?
take very short naps--or none at all? Naps are important to a child's mood,
well-being, and development. The No-Cry Nap Solution offers you a proven
formula to allow your baby, toddler, or preschooler to get daily restorative
rest. You'll learn gentle, loving, tear-free techniques, developed by worldrenowned parenting expert Elizabeth Pantley and tested by hundreds of families
around the world, guaranteed to help you: Convince any child to nap every day
Effortlessly settle your child for naptime in his or her own bed Turn short,
fitful naps into long, peaceful ones Establish a nap schedule that works for
you and your child Easily adapt nap routines to your child's developing needs
Confidently deal with sudden changes, nap strikes, and travel
Get Ready! for Standardized Tests: Grade 4 Joseph Harris 2000 With
standardized, state-mandated testing starting as early as the first grade and
continuing through high school, parents are concerned that their children may
not be able to perform at grade level. Developed by professionals, here is the
first and only grade-specific test preparation series geared toward parent and
child, including expert tips for optimizing children's test performances.
Features: Information on how schools use standardized tests Explanations of the
types of questions found on standardized tests Practice sections on necessary
verbal and math skills Exercises, drills, and a full-length sample test with
answers explained
PK CHILD M SERIES W/CNCT+AC Gabriela Martorell 2012-10-25 CHILD--Built by
RESEARCH. Grounded in SCHOLARSHIP. Powered by CONNECT. The latest entry in the
McGraw-Hill M-Series, CHILD is part of an integrated learning solution with
Connect, LearnSmart, and Milestones of Child Development, designed to help
students learn how biology, psychology, and social forces influence child and
adolescent development. CHILD combines a commitment to scholarly content,
critical thinking, and real-life applications of theory with a visually
engaging and dynamic, interactive format. All of the resources for CHILD were
developed to engage students and foster their success in the Child Development
course. Connect is the only integrated learning system that empowers students
by continuously adapting to deliver precisely what they need, when they need
it, and how they need it, so that your class time is more engaging and
effective. With the use of our groundbreaking, adaptive study tool, LearnSmart,
students are able to quickly pinpoint their weaknesses and are then guided to
master the material they don’t know through engaging interactivities,
exercises, and readings. Our research shows that students using LearnSmart can
see their grades improve by a letter grade or more! In addition to the course
reading, to fully comprehend how children develop, it is essential to observe
them in action. Providing this experience within the Connect framework,
Milestones of Child Development is an assessable video-based program that
tracks infants and children through major developmental milestones. Available
only from McGraw-Hill, Milestones gives students the opportunity to watch an
individual child approaching and achieving major milestones and compare several
children on a specific milestone. Paired with the dynamic digital offerings of
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CHILD is a contemporary textbook design which stems from research on student
study habits, learning behaviors, and reader expectations. McGraw-Hill
conducted in-depth surveys and focus groups with students to understand what
makes their reading and learning experiences more engaging, memorable, and
enjoyable. We observed students and faculty in classes. We then interviewed
instructors to identify their biggest challenges and find out how a completely
different way to deliver content could help to overcome those challenges.
Students want visually appealing course materials with interactive pedagogy, an
integrated approach, and relevant content geared to different learning styles.
Faculty told us they want a way to engage their students without compromising
academic quality. Portable, multimodal, and visual—CHILD offers a dynamic
learning experience designed for today’s students.
Children's Books in Print, 2007 2006
The Science of Parenting Margot Sunderland 2006-05-15 Thought-provoking and
controversial, this book offers practical parenting techniques for parents at
each age and stage of their baby''s development to ensure that their child is
psychologically well adjusted and emotionally healthy. Includes advice and
strategies, from anxiety-proofing your baby to solvingpoor sleeping Uses
picture stories, real-life images and anecdotes to illustrate points Reexamines
popular childcare tactics and offers alternatives How today''s brain research
can lead to happy, emotionally balanced children
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